
Dear Parents: 
 
Welcome to Summer 2018. Attached you will find all the important information pertaining to this 
upcoming summer at Camp Gesher.  
 
Parent’s Manual 
The parent’s manual contains all the information you need to know about your child(ren’s) upcoming 
summer.  In it you will find everything – from bus times to clothing lists to medical notes and important 
phone numbers.  You may want your child(ren) to read portions of it as well.   
 
Medical, Permission and Camper information forms 
Were filled out with your registration.  If there are any new details that you would like to alert the staff 
to, please be in touch.  See page 17 of the parent manual for all of your communication needs.   
 
Outstanding Fees 
All outstanding balances must be forwarded immediately to ensure a place for your child(ren).  In the 
next few weeks, all of you will receive an invoice indicating whether you have an outstanding balance. 
Any financial matters should be dealt with by Shaul Zobary at (416) 633-2511 or by email at: 
shaul.zobary@campgesher.com 
 
 
We hope you find this information useful in your planning for the upcoming summer.  If you have any 
questions, please contact us. 
 
Shaul Zobary    Shoshana Streiffer   Mazkirut (Leadership Team) 
Executive Director   Associate Director   Leora Bromberg 
Shaul.zobary@campgesher.com  Associate.director@campgesher.com Ari Egar 
          Sara Banai 
          Max Altman 
          Mazkirut@campgesher.com 
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